
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 28, 2021 
 
 
 

N O T I C E   O F   P U B L I C   H E A R I N G 
 
TO ALL PERSONS INTERESTED: 
 
RE:  Application No. C-5272:   In the Matter of the Nebraska Public 
Service Commission, on its own motion, to implement the Nebraska 
Broadband Bridge Act. 
  
Interested persons are hereby notified that a public hearing on the 
above-captioned application is set for July 13, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. 
in the Commission Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium Building, 1200 N 
Street, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68508.  Videoconference access will be 
made publicly available through the Commission’s website at 
https://psc.nebraska.gov. 
 
If auxiliary aids or reasonable accommodations are needed for 
attendance at the meeting, please call the Commission at (402) 471-
3101. For people with hearing/speech impairments, please call the 
Nebraska Relay System at (800) 833-7352(TDD) or (800) 833-0920 
(Voice). Advance notice of at least seven (7) days is needed when 
requesting an interpreter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike G. Hybl 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 


